John Finan <finanj@bellsouth.net>

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

7/17/2013 6:32:02 PM

Re: Task Force on Accountability and Regulatory Reform for Higher Education

Hi Christian. | am in Maine but will be returning on Sat. If You Ned to talk before that let me know. |
have my cell with me. | could not open the executive order on my iPad.

Sent from my iPad

On Jul 17, 2013, at 2:22 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

General,

If you have a moment sometime this week, I'd like to discussed the attached (proposed) Executive
Order with you. It essentially takes the Accountability-Based Funding language out of the joint resolution that
never quite seems to make it to the finish line and inserts it into an Executive Order instead.

We’re thinking about issuing it in a couple of weeks, but we wanted to take your temperature first,
along with the presidents and the relevant committee chairs. | think a five-minute phone call would do the
trick, if that works. Thanks.

CLS
Christian L. Soura

Deputy Chief of Staff

(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

| <(2013-07-17) ABF Executive Order (v02).pdf>
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